
From: Scott Kramer <info@goldcanyonpublicradio.org>
Subject: 97.3 Interference

Message Body:
Good morning this is Scott Kramer, General manager of KRWV-FM in Gold canyon, AZ. I am sure you
have received numerous calls if you have been answering your phone. We are attempting to contact an
engineer, station manager etc. to find out wheh the interference from the 97.3audio transmission will
be repaired. 99.1and 99.3 are being interfered by 97.3 FM KIKO's translator.Feel free to reach out at
602-625-3000.I wanted to contact you prior to reaching out to the FCC and filing a complaint and
providing our listener e-mails we have been compiling for the past 7 days or so. These things happen
when you have new-installs so I am sure your engineer is on top of this and probably awaiting a part or
something? No sure but the interference must stop obviously. My chief engineer who also works fro
Bonneville International in Phoenix KKFR/KTAR also is aware of the interference. I am keeping him
aprised.

I am sure you're working on this but please contact me to assure me that the interference will be fixed
very soon.

Thank you,
Scott Kramer
Station Manager
KRWV-FM 99.3 Gold Canyon
602-625-3000 (cell)

--
This e-mail was sent from a contact form on Oldies 97.3s (http://973oldies.com)

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>

From:WordPress
Sent: Sunday, May 7, 2017 10:08 PM
To: comedyandtalkradio@gmail.com
Subject: Contact Request

From: Tom Jones <funsweetazman@gmail.com>
Subject: 97.3 Interference

Message Body:
Do you know when you will have your transmitter fixed on 97.3 so it does not interfere with 99.3
FM? This has been happening for nearly a week now. I called the radio station in Phoenix and they are
aware of the problem your station is causing and said they were filing a complaint with the FCC. You can
hear 97.3 on 99.3 which interferes with the sports station on 99.3 in Mesa.

Hope soon this will be fixed.

--
This e-mail was sent from a contact form on Oldies 97.3s (http://973oldies.com)


